Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
February 1, 2017 
Re::
Position Upgrade 
To better align the leadership position at the Alternative Center for Education (ACE) with the overall reorganization of District leadership, it is proposed that the current position of “Vice Principal” be upgraded to a full “Principal” position.
The ACE principal position would be paid at an index of 1.54 and it is estimated that the annual, fully loaded cost difference would be $1,600.00.

Human Resources recommends approval of this upgrade.    
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